City of Garden Grove

INTER-DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

To: Matthew Fertal From: Susan Emery

Dept: City Manager Dept: Community Development

Subject: CONSIDERATION OF PLANNED UNIT Date: October 9, 2007

DEVELOPMENT NO. PUD-119-07

OBJECTIVE

The applicant is requesting that the proposed PUD-119-07 hearing be continued to a date in the future. The applicant is requesting this extension to compile facts and information that will address concerns raised in the City Council hearing of September 25, 2007.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the City Council:

• Continue PUD-119-07 to a hearing in the future.

SUSAN EMERY Community Development Director

By: Erin Webb

Senior Planner

Attachment 1: Letter from applicant requesting continuance.